
 

                                                                                                                        

             Local author, Rachel Greaves, will be visiting school during 

assembly on Monday 11th February to perform some of her exciting 

new children’s stories using puppets and props.  Rachel has 

recently self-published a series of books about an Airedale Terrier 

called Ruffle and his adventures on a steam railway.  Author visits 

provide valuable material for discussion and writing - we are 

looking forward to the performance and talking to Rachel about 

her work.  There will be the opportunity to purchase signed copies 

of the books afterwards - a unique and special memento of 

Rachel’s visit.  All the books are priced at £3 each.  

                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                    
          

 Special assembly visit 

More information can be found on Ruffle’s 

website – www.ruffletheraildog.co.uk.  

                                                                                                                    


